
From: POLINA KURDYAVKO   
Sent: 04 September 2020 23:48 
To: Planning   
Subject: 20/02126/CLUE: "Unauthorised change of use of land from agricultural to motorsport with 
significant intensification over recent years and erection of timber fence" 
 
Dear All 
 
My name is POlina Kurdyavko and I just moved to Hornton with my two young children. I was not 
aware of the Wroxton Motocross track until I heard it! The noise was simply unbearable and lasted 
throughout the entire day. At the end we had to leave the house as it was quite unsettling for my 
children and myself. Having witnessed it first hand and having learned that the motocross might 
operate on a more frequent basis, I would like to express my serious concerns and objection to the 
matter. While the concept of a motocross racing track is understood, it is simply not possible to 
locate it so close to neighbouring villages exposing its inhabitants to constant noise and pollution. 
 
I count on your support in this matter 
 
Respectfully yours 
 
POlina Kurdyavko 
home farmhouse, bell street , Hornton ox15 6db 


